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Stolen Driver’s License Article Query 

 
Users can now receive hits from the Article file for Stolen Driver’s License Article records when 
making a Z2 inquiry on a DLN if that DLN had been entered as a Stolen Article.  LEADS and NCIC 
will now cross-search the Z2 DLN number query against the Article Serial Number (SER) for 
Article TYP/IDRIVER, QDRIVER, ZDRIVER.  This applies only to Stolen, not Lost Driver’s License as 
IDRIVER and ZDRIVER are not valid TYP codes for entry of a Lost Driver’s License.  If the DLN 
queried in QVEHPER (or a comparable interface format) has been entered into the Article file as 
Stolen, the Article hit will return. 
 
Query DLN/P142-4755-4223 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
LEADS and NCIC Responses: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SOS Driver’s Response: 

 
 
If you have any other questions or issues, please contact the ISP Help Desk by either emailing 
your questions to ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov  or by calling 866/LEADS-00.  Please provide your 
agency ORI with the request.   
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